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Pursuant to your below public records request, the Division of Administration is still searching for records
and/or reviewing them for exemptions and privileges. Once we finish the search and review process, all
non-exempt records will be made available to you. It is estimated the records will be available on or before
June 10, 2022.
 
Thank you.
 
Public Records Requests
DIVISION OF ADMINISTRATION
State of Louisiana
Email: doapublicrecords@la.gov
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


